
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JULY 30, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS TIME ALLOWS TODAY, I WANT TO SHARE A COUPLE LISTENER LETTERS RECEIVED 

EARLIER THIS WEEK. 

[KAUKAUNA] DEAR MR. CORNELL. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING FOR ABOUT A YEAR. A FRIEND 

RECOMMENDED YOUR STATION. I’M SO GRATEFUL BECAUSE I CAN LISTEN ANYTIME OF THE 

DAY OR EVENING AND FIND ENCOURAGEMENT, HOPE, LOVE, WISDOM AND FELLOWSHIP. I 

LOVE HYMNS, INSTRUMENTALS AND THOSE MANY ARTISTS WITH MANY KINDS OF SONGS TO 

LIFT AND WORSHIP. I LISTEN TO NANCY DEMOSS, DR. ERWIN LUTZER, RAVI, JIMMY DEYOUNG, 

DR. DAVID JEREMIAH, CHUCK SWINDOLL, VOICE OF THE MARTYRS, FOCUS ON THE FAMILY, 

ALISTAIR BEGG, THE STORIES OF CHRISTIANS – SOME MISSIONARIES. I JUST LISTENED ABOUT 

HUDSON TAYLOR AND HIS WIFE MARIA. I KNOW YOU AND YOUR ANNOUNCERS ARE IN PRAYER 

FOR YOUR LISTENING AUDIENCE BECAUSE I HAVE BEEN ENRICHED BY YOUR MINISTRY. 

THANK YOU BECAUSE THE RADIO IS REACHING THOSE WHO ARE ALONE. THOSE WHO MAY 

NOT BE ABLE OR WILLING TO LEAVE THEIR HOMES. OUR LORD IS SO VERY GOOD! 

[GREEN BAY]  GREETINGS TO THE WRVM STAFF. I WANTED TO LET YOU KNOW HOW MUCH I 

APPRECIATE ALL OF YOU THERE AS I GET TO LISTEN TO MOST OF THE DAY AND I KNOW A 

LOT OF WORK GOES INTO ALL THE PROGRAMMING AND ANNOUNCING. NO DOUBT IT IS VERY 

HARD TO ATTEMPT TO PLEASE EVERYONE BUT I DO LIKE THE PROGRAMS I HEAR. I DO MISS 

TONY EVANS BUT I REALLY LIKE MIKE FABAREZ! I HAVE NOTICED OFTEN HOW RELEVANT J. 

VERNON MCGEE IS EVEN 30+ YEARS AFTER I FIRST HEARD HIM. AND I AM SO ENCOURAGED 

BY ALL THE LIVES GOD HAS CHANGED ON UNSHACKLED. BLESSINGS TO YOU IN THIS VERY 

ODD YEAR – YOU ARE ALL VERY NEEDED AND APPRECIATED. 

YES, CHRISTIAN RADIO IS MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN THE LIVES OF THOSE TUNING IN. 

CAN YOU BE THAT ‘FRIEND’ THAT TELLS SOMEONE ABOUT WRVM AND ENCOURAGES 

THEM TO TRY IT? THAT FRIEND MAY BE SEATING NEAR YOU IN CHURCH. I WAS GOING TO 

SAY ‘NEXT TO YOU’ BUT SADLY THAT IS A ‘NO-NO’ IN TODAY’S WORLD. OUR PROGRAM 

GUIDES ARE AN EXCELLENT TOOL FOR TELLING OTHERS ABOUT WRVM. WE WOULD 

LOVE TO SEND YOU SOME TO HAND OUT TO OTHERS.  

YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT, AND YOUR PRAYERS, ARE ALSO CRITICAL TO OUR ONGOING 

MINISTRY. THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING OUR NEEDS DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


